
 
 

The Suffolk Sheep Society is 100% committed to promoting the Suffolk breed and the attributes 
that it has on all platforms. It is imperative that we support the younger members, as it is they 
who will carry the mantle into the future and ensure that the traditions we all hold dear are 
passed from generation to generation. 

In 2024 we embarked on a rebranding of the younger members of the Society with a major input 
into its future look and feel from them themselves. This will create a section of the Society that 
is stand alone, will have its own identity and be a vibrant and exciting part of what we do. 

The “NextGen – Succession for Suffolks” has been created and some ways forward to create 
events to be run during each year, and the Society is very keen to support these initiatives, with 
some finances to help them run.  

This grant funding is available to Branches and Clubs to submit details of the NextGen event 
through the CEO to be approved by the Finance committee prior to funds being issued. 

Branch and Club Application for Funding 

Please complete the details below using an extra sheet if required. 

Branch or Club Applying Name of Applicant 
  
Proposed date of the event Venue or Flock name for the event 
  

 

Proposed event details 
 

 

Amount of Funding requested £ 
 

Signed by applicant ______________________________ Date of Application ___________________ 

Approved by _________________________________ Date of Approval ______________________ 


